U.S. Department of Justice

Federal Bureau of Investigation

Washington, D.C. 20535

DEC 16 1981

Mr. Harold Weisberg
7627 0ld Receiver Road
Frederick, Maryland 21701

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

Reference is made to the administrative appeal you
filed pertaining to the processing of the Dallas and New Orleans
Field Office files on the investigation of the assassination of
President John F. Kennedy.

As a result of the review conducted as a part of the
administrative appeal and the return of documents referred to
the Executive Office of United States Attorneys and the Criminal
Division, enclosed is "one copy each of 5 documents and the
relevant inventory worksheets. This release consists of 9 pages,
of which 7 pages were not previously released.

Sincerely yours,
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James K. Hall, Chief

Freedom of Information-
Privacy Acts Section

Records Management Division
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